
Breast screening crucially important

The Health Minister has highlighted the importance of cancer screening
following a visit to a Mobile Breast Screening Unit at Dromalane House in
Newry.

Coronavirus (Covid-19) Infection
Survey, Northern Ireland: Weekly
Report

The Department of Health today published the next in the series of weekly
results from its COVID-19 Infection Survey (CIS).

Temporary Traffic Order – Ninewells
roundabouts

From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of carriageway resurfacing works
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being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Ninewells
Drive / Ninewells Avenue roundabout, Dundee and Perth Road / Ninewells Avenue
roundabout, Dundee.

This notice comes into effect on Sunday 24 July for 5 nights (19:00 to
06:00).

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Perth Road / Glamis Road /
Dickson Avenue / Charleston Drive / Arran Drive / South Road / Explorer Road
/ Apollo Way / Riverside Avenue and Tom Mcdonald Ave / Nablus Ave / Mariner
Drive / Apollo Way / Riverside Avenue / Perth Road.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development
Dundee City Council

Banbridge junction realignment and
signalisation scheme completed

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd today confirmed that works to implement a
junction realignment and signalisation scheme at Scarva Street / Downshire
Place / Commercial Road junction, Banbridge are now complete.

Road improvement scheme Loughinisland
Road, Loughinisland

A £410,000 carriageway and footway resurfacing scheme on Loughinisland Road
through Loughinisland village will commence on Monday 25 July 2022.
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